Greenlink

INTERCONNECTOR

PUBLIC EXHIBITIONS

Greenlink is a proposed electricity interconnector

that will link the GB electricity transmission system in
Pembrokeshire with that of Ireland via underground and
subsea cables.

The Greenlink team would like to discuss the progress of
the design and feasibility work and listen to your views.

It is proposed that the subsea cables will come onshore
underground at Freshwater West (under the existing
dunes and beach), carry on underground in the direction
of Pembroke Substation, where they will connect to a
new purpose-built converter station located nearby.

Greenlink brings significant benefits on both sides of
the Irish Sea for employment, energy security and the
integration of low carbon energy sources.

We are committed to working with local residents and
stakeholders to design and develop a project that is of
the highest standard. To that end we would welcome your
input throughout the development process.

To find out more about the proposal, and to share
your views, please come along to one of our public
exhibitions. Further information is also available on
the project website: www.greenlink.ie

Co-financed by the European Union
Connecting Europe Facility

When
& Where

MONDAY 24TH JUNE
2PM TO 8PM
Pembroke Town Hall
Main Street
Pembroke SA71 4JS

TUESDAY 25TH JUNE
2PM TO 8PM

Angle Village Hall
Angle, Pembroke
SA71 5AS

WEDNESDAY 26TH JUNE
2PM TO 8PM

Pater Hall, Dimond Street
Pembroke Dock SA72 6DD

THURSDAY 27TH JUNE
4PM TO 8PM
Hundleton Sports
Pavillion

Hundleton, Pembroke

The sole responsibility of this publication lies with the author. The European Union
is not responsible for any use that may be made of the information contained therein.






